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15th April 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
During the week beginning 23rd May 2016, Year 6 will have the opportunity to take 
part in cycling proficiency. The sessions begin in the playground but will quickly 
progress to the local roads. Your child must have a road-worthy bicycle and helmet. 
The cycle instructors will check all bicycles prior to training and will not allow children 
to participate on unsafe bicycles or without a helmet. Each child will also need a bike 
lock. 
 
Cycling proficiency costs in the region of £8.00-£10.00 per child for the week’s 
sessions. The cost is less if more children participate. We will confirm the exact 
amount when we know how many children will be taking part. 
 
At this stage, no payment is necessary but by signing the reply slip, you are agreeing 
to pay for your child’s cycling proficiency.  
 
Please come and talk to a member of staff if there are any queries.   
 
 

Thanks again for your invaluable support. 
 

 
 

Helen Calder 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

I would like my child ………………………………….to participate in Cycling 
Proficiency during the week of 23rd May 2016.  
 
I understand that my child will need a road worthy bicycle, a helmet and bike lock. 
 
I agree to pay for my child’s Cycling Proficiency. (In the region of £8-10) 
 
Signed …………………….. 
 
 

http://www.st-johns-pri.gloucs.sch.uk/

